
From: All Current UWRF Employees <ALL-EMPLOYEES@LISTS.UWRF.EDU> On Behalf Of UW-River Falls 
Chancellor 
Sent: Saturday, December 9, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: ALL-EMPLOYEES@LISTS.UWRF.EDU 
Subject: Statement on special Saturday Board of Regents meeting 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
 
As you may be aware, the special UW Board of Regents mee�ng held this morning did not result in 
passage of the resolu�on which would have allowed our pay plan and other pending legisla�on to move 
forward.  
 
I want you to know that I am commited to con�nuing my advocacy for a posi�ve and prompt resolu�on 
to this situa�on. 
 
Here is the statement shared earlier today by UW President Jay Rothman, “On balance, I believe this 
proposed agreement was in the best interests of the Universi�es of Wisconsin. While I am disappointed, 
I respect the decision of the Board of Regents.” 
 
I will keep you posted as this situa�on evolves. 
 
Sincerely, 
Maria 
 
 

 
  
Maria Gallo, Ph.D.  
Chancellor 
University of Wisconsin-River Falls 
River Falls, WI 54022 
715-425-3201 |  uwrf.edu 
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